July 19, 2001

Week 3 Summary

This week we opened trench F-7.  F-7 is located on the north-eastern lower part of Kenan Tepe.  It is a 10x10 and is located directly West of F-2 from last year.  The trench has only been open two days so there is not a lot of material/data to analyze and form a synthesis.  We have removed varying amounts of topsoil in order to create a new flat surface.  We have found a lot of pottery sherds which are hopefully indicative of a lot of cultural debris/activity in this area.

